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It is time for us to do some 
 
 
The board is putting together our next campaign; Frozen food. 
We have done it a few times in the past and have done quite 
well.The brochures will be distributed soon, so get thinking 
about who will place an order with you! We will also need a few 
extra hands the day the order arrives to do some sorting. Let me 
know if you might be available. 

Picture Day Oct 15th 
This is also a fundraiser 

The finished Portraits will be ready for  
Christmas giving 

 On-going fundraisers are Scholastic Books and Bottle Returns. Bring 
in your cansand bottles or pick up our Power Points # label for your 
bags and drop them off at Recycle Plus,
 

No standing in line, no sorting. 

 

 WHEN YOUR CHILD IS 
ILL or ABSENT call the 
Centre780-532-9170 
  or a Change in schedule. 
This gives us opportunity to take in 
Drop in children. 
Part-time children with changing 
schedules need to hand in a monthly 
schedule to receive the part-time 
fee. 

Extra clothes are always a 
bonus after playing outside 
because the weather changes 
frequently. The children like 
to go outside to play. 
Hopefully, we will notbe 
needing snow pants and warm 
boots to keep us warm too 
soon. Please label all your 
child’s belongings 

FUNDRAISING 

 Like us 
on  

Facebook 



From the Society Board 
We always welcome interested parents who could bring their knowledge and ideas to the 
table. We meet once a month at the Centre and your child is welcome, if other arrangements 
are not available. At present, we are looking for a Chairperson or a secretary to fulfill our 
governing Board commitments. 
 

Your input is needed for the Centre to have a strong 
future: 
   Fundraising/ casino spring 2016 
   Executive/committee  chair 
Come and discuss needs, wants, changes, and to offer your expertise to plan the future of A 
Bright Beginning Child Care. Inquire with Marietta to have agenda and meeting minutes 
Emailed to you for future meeting. Meeting day is posted at the front entrance. Board 
persons do not have to be parents so if you know of someone please send them our way. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
           

In the up-coming month Staff 
will be setting up a convenient 
time with parents to talk, via 

phone. This will give 
opportunity to discuss any issues 
or concerns and also your child’s 
abilities and how we can help to 
strengthen and enhance the time 

we spend together. 

Up coming 
Centre  

Closures 
Monday Oct 14th 

Thanksgiving long weekend 

Monday Nov 11th 
Remembrance Day 

 Scrounge list  
• Plastic grocery bags 
• Old keys 
• Good on 1 side paper 
• Buttons 
• Ribbon  
• Old Christmas cards(for crafts) 

 
 

AReminder to Parents 
Child care fees are DUE by the 20th of 
each month for that month. Special 
arrangements can be made with 
Marietta if and when necessary to 
avoid the late fee of $25.00 which 
will be applied to your account.  
 
SUBSIDY parents please be prompt 
with information that has to be 
submitted the Centre’s fax can be 
used if needed.  

WE are Looking for a fix-it person 
to repair some of our dripping

Dripping 
taps, the washers need to be 
replaced 
if  you can help let know . 
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